Del Norte County
Healthcare District

Join Our Board...

Notice of Vacancy

Interested persons are hereby notified that pursuant to Government Code 1780 there is a
vacancy on the:

Del Norte Healthcare District Board of Directors

The position to be filled is the remainder of a 4-year term ending in November of
2022.

Applications are available at the Del Norte Healthcare District Office.
Located at: 550 E. Washington Blvd, Ste. 400, Crescent City, CA 95531
Phone: (707) 464-9494

Email: dnhcd@delnortehealth.com

Website: delnortehealthcare.com

Applications are due by April 2nd, 2021

The district board has 60 days from the date the board is notified of the vacancy or the effective date of the vacancy,
whichever is later, to fill the vacancy by Appointment or call a special election. Gov. Code 1780

Pursuant to Government Code 1780 this notice will be posted for 15 days in 3 or more conspicuous locations in the
district from 3/18/21 to 4/2/21.
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